
Request for Proposals
(RFP)

Advertisement
The Public Parking Authority of
Pittsburgh  (Authority)  is
soliciting  proposals  from
qualified  respondents  for
On-Site  Security  Guard
Services,  as  more  fully
described in the formal  RFP
document. The RFP document
will  be  available  Thursday
October 12, 2023, after 2:00
p.m.  EST  on  the  Authority
website  at
www.pittsburghparking.com o
n  the  homepage  (Doing
Business  with  the  PPA)   A
mandatory  pre-proposal
meeting will be held via Zoom
on  Wednesday,  October  18,
2023,  at  10:00  a.m.
EST. Meeting information will
be  provided  with  the  RFP
documents  and  on  the
Authority website. Submitted
proposals are required to be in
the Authority’s possession, in
the form of five (5) hard copies
and one (1)  electronic  copy,
clearly  marked  and  sealed
by   3:00  p.m.  EST  on
Wednesday,  December  6,
2023.


